
 

 

	
  

	
  

 
 
 
	
  
	
  
	
  
Position Statement: Sustainable Funding Model for Nurse 
Practitioners  

The NPAA supports the implementation of evidence-based 
funding models for Nurse Practitioners (NPs) that encourage 
collaboration between all healthcare providers, full scope of 
practice for nurse practitioners, and the integration of Nurse 
Practitioners across the healthcare system. Consistent with best 
practice, the NPAA recognizes that a comprehensive sustainable 
funding model to support NP practice and integration may require 
multiple reimbursement mechanisms.  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
   	
  
 
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
 


